
Jerry Weinrich retires from Lincoln County SWCD  
After almost 33 years 

 
 

The Lincoln County Soil and Water Conservation District wants to wish Jerry Weinrich the best in 
retirement!  Jerry has decided to retire after almost 33 years with the district to spend precious time 
with his parents and assist with babysitting his first grandbaby like his parents did for him as a young 
father and husband.  He will also be going back to farming full-time.  Jerry has done more than his fair 
share for the district over the years.  It has been estimated that he assisted farmers and landowners 
with contracts totaling more than $3,500,000.00 in State Cost Share dollars and saved countless tons of 
topsoil during his tenure. Thank you for all your hard work! 
 


